

TOWER VIEWS

August 1, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

light in the darkness

dark Monday morning thick clouds block the sun but there is no gloom no sense of doom in this darkness dark Monday morning proclaims the presence of god with each welcome raindrop.



d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Genesis 3: 19





Peggy Bollin and Charles Newell

Serving in the U.S. Military Tiffany Cox - Florida Destry Walrath - Hawaii Clint McQuitty - Afghanistan

Pray for Peace



MARK THESE **DATES** for your **FALL PLANNING**

Wednesday, September 4

*Chancel Choir rehearsal begins at 7:00 p.m.

Saturday, September 7

* Serve 2013 - contact Fred McAllister for more information

Sunday, September 8

*Promotion Exercises will take place at the 8:30 worship service. There will be a time of recognition and presentations, and all children will be promoted to their new Sunday School classes.

Monday, September 9

*Handbell rehearsal begins at 6:00 p.m.

Wednesday, September 11

*Angelus Choir rehearsal begins at 3:30 p.m.

Sunday, October 6

* World Communion Day

Sunday, October 20

*Church Conference at 2:00



Back to School Swim Party Sunday, August 11 5:00 -7 :00 p.m. Meadow Lake Pool

The Children's Council is sponsoring its annual Back to School Party on Sunday, August 11, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. at the Meadow Lake Country Club pool. Children in grades 1 - 5 are encouraged to bring their families and join the fun. Younger children are welcome if accompanied by an adult. Pizza and drinks will be provided.

Calendar of Events

Sunday, August 4

8:30 - Early Morning Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, August 5

8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, August 7

10:00 - Bible Study

NO UMYF

6:00 - Witness

Friday, August 9

1:30 - UMW Meeting



Worship Assistants



Greeters -Marilyn Garber and Genieve Huenefeldt Curtis and Patty Moore

Ushers - Roy and Donna Stern

Gathering music - 8:30 - Frances Harvey

10:30 - David Cummings

Children's Sermon - Larry Dawson

E-Shopping

Check out the church website www.clintonumc.net and look at the Cokesbury and Amazon links through the E-shopping tab. Please keep in mind that items ordered through the Clinton United Methodist Church website will allow the church to receive a percentage of sales from Qualifying Purchases.

At Cokesbury you can find a variety of books for all ages, Bibles, and seasonal selections.

<u>At Amazon</u> you can buy just about anything including toys, apparel, kitchen items, household, tools, sporting equipment, music . . .

The church will only receive a percentage from sales if you access these links through the church website. This is an easy way to help your church as you do your shopping.



Program Guide

The 2013 - 2014 Program Guide will be coming to your mailbox near the end of August.

This little booklet will be a travel guide in our shared journey in the realm of God. It will include worship schedules, general church information, a guide to our upcoming concert series, and a schedule of our communiversity classes. We encourage you to read through the opportunities available to you. Mark the dates on your calendar, and sign up for the communiversity classes that interest you. Hold on to your little booklet throughout the year and refer to it as needed.

Editor's Note - If you have moved since last year, please make sure that we have your current address in the church office. Call us at 885-5597 with this information.













Missoula Children's Theatre production of "Blackbeard the Pirate" was a tremendous success. Forty-five area students made up the enthusiastic cast. The musical play taught us to try and get along with people and that true happiness comes through our families and the people who are special to us. I want to thank the church and the Clinton Arts Council for sponsoring this week of theatre. You have made a positive difference in the lives young people!

- Sam